30 April 2020

Personal Protective Equipment and Antibody Testing

1. The Practice Manager will be responsible for ensuring there is adequate PPE available for all staff and patients.
2. PPE will be worn as per PHE guidelines and best practice local protocols.
3. All staff members will be offered antibody testing (available from 11th May). An initial retesting will take place 1 month after the first test to reduce false negative or false positive. All tests will be validated and approved by the MHRA for use.
4. A record of antibody results will be kept on the staff file and with the staff members permission communicated with the lead physician
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